
JANUARY 13, 2010
WEDNESDAY I 6:30 – 8:30 
at the SCHRAFFT’S CENTER Café

AGENDA
Join us for a presentation of urban design 
and transportation alternatives for Sullivan 
Square.  The Boston Transportation 
Department wants your input to select a 
preferred design scenario and looks forward 

to your participation.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

Rachel Mercier, Transportation Planner 

rachel.mercier@cityofboston.gov                                 
(617) 635-3082

Vineet Gupta, Director of Policy and Planning         
vineet.gupta@cityofboston.gov  
(617) 635-2756

www.cityofboston.gov/transportation/

The Boston Transportation Department invites you to attend the

RUTHERFORD AVE/                                                 
SULLIVAN SQUARE DESIGN PROJECT

PUBLIC MEETING


